GM Water Pipeling Comments <nsepipelinecommenw@ghail.com>
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Please deny the demand from the Southern Nevada Water
Authority for groundwater rights in White Pine and Lincoln
counties

1 message

Peggy Messmger <pegsterlv@earthlmk net> Sat, Nov 19, 2011 at 11 57 AM
Reply-To: Peggy Messinger <pegsteriv@earthlink.net>
To: nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com

Nov 18, 2011

State Engineer Jason King
NV

Dear State Engineer Jason King State Engineer King,

We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50
billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate
Native American communities, rural economies and wildiife habitat over
a huge area.

Further, the families and smalt businesses of Las Vegas, recovering
from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this o
preoject. Sir

We don't need this project and we, the citizens of Las Vegas, cannot : oy
afford to foot the enormous bill! S
Sincerely,

Peggy Messinger
8224 Cimarron Ridge Dr ot
Las Vegas, NV 89128-1666 e
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